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quito Control Association, The Lepidopterists'
Society, and The Lepidoptera Research Foun-
dation. He reviewed manuscripts for many jour-
nals.

The Department of the Army has been en-
riched by Tom's contributions in general ento-
mology and more specifically vector control. The
profession remains in his debt, and he will be
missed by all who knew him. Survivors include
his wife, Ellen Rosenberger Miller, and three
sons, Todd B. Miller, Derek W. Cooper and
Jonathan E. Cooper.

I was fortunate to have known and worked

with Tom during the last few years. I found him
to be generous with his time and advice. Tom's
experience with equipment development and
vector control was extensive, and discussions
in these areas were always fruitful. He will be
sorely missed.
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